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Subject: Online Submission

25/08/2020

MR Brian Twemlow

211 Headland RD

North Curl Curl NSW 2099
btwemlow@bigpond.net.au

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

We object to the proposed development on the grounds that it is a public park and sets a
precedent. We have a telephone tower structure diagonally opposite at 224 Headland Road
which has grown and grown since it was first installed and they are constantly adding to it. It is
ugly and unsightly and would be entirely out of character in a park.



